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SO C)-1- L A IN I:3 R CIA. CI CA STING CO ISO PA. NY 
Laiurinbur9, North Carolina -re le ph o no 770 

January 2, 1953 

lior-lat L. Maguire, W511XF, 
11A20 Columbia Drive, 
Albuquerque, liew Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your report of reception of 
our test ogram, broadcast on the morning of 
December 16, 1957, from b_:00 to 5:00. 

Me are pleased to extend our confirmation, 
based on your signal reports, of your reception 
of our station. 

May we extend our best wishes for more and 
better DX listening durinT7 the year 19531 

Very truly yours, 

SCOTLA1TD BROADCASTIHG COMPAEY 

,g44-e'c-1 
Truman Brock, W4BHK, 
Chief Engineer 
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SERVING THE BEST BALANCED AREA OF THE TWO CAROLINAS 


